

Welcome To 5th Grade!

Dear Students and Families:

6/23/22

My name is Mrs. Livingston and I will be your 5th grade Teacher \bigcirc . I look forward to a fun, exciting year with you all. As we learn many new things together, I expect students to have a positive classroom experience.

We will be reading every day and students are welcome to bring a school appropriate book from home if they choose. It is recommended that students read 20-30 minutes each day over the summer. I also encourage you to practice multiplication and division facts several times a week. Keeping up with fact fluency will be a great benefit to developing math concepts in 5th grade.

<u>Meet the Teacher Night</u> will take place on <u>Wednesday, August 31, 2022</u> from 5-6pm. You are welcome to drop off any supplies when you come in that evening.

~ Supply List~

<u>Needed:</u>	<u>Optional:</u>
 Loose leaf paper-2 packages 6 folders (Red, Green, Orange, Blue, Purple, Other-student choice) Pencils and erasers (No pens, please) 2 different colored highlighters Colored pencils/Crayons or Markers Scissors Headphones or earbuds (these are used daily) 1-1½ inch binder Small pencil case 	 Box of tissues Disinfecting Wipes "Glasses" Cleaning Cloth (for wiping iPads) Stylus (writing on iPads) Pencil sharpener Sticky Notes Hand sanitizer

Communication will be done through the student's agenda, the Remind App, or via email. The Remind code to join our class is: <u>@ 74g74c2</u>. My email address is <u>nlivingston@ccsdny.org</u>.

We will have time for spack each morning. Each student must bring his/her own spack.

We will have time for snack each morning. <u>Each student must bring his/her own snack.</u> Please provide healthy choices for your child.

Have a wonderful, safe summer. I look forward to seeing you all in September!!

~Mrs. Noël Livingston